Wonderfest 2019

Tuesday, December 3, 2019
5:30-6:30 pm
As inquirers, you are often wondering. We are excited to offer you the opportunity for you to search for answers to scientific wondering and share your findings with the Dogwood community. Wonderfest is being aligned with Family Science Night at Dogwood, which will be a night of discovery! To participate in Wonderfest, please complete the information below and return it to the office by November 14.
Your project will include the following information:
Background information: What made you ask this question? Did you notice it in nature? Is it something you observed and wanted to understand? Did you learn something in school that made you wonder about this?
Research or Experiment: What did you do to find the answers? Did you read books? Did you interview an expert?
Findings: What did you find? Do you have partial answers?
Create a display (for example: a model, photographs, poster, display board) to proudly present at Wonderfest. You will have the opportunity to display your project, share it with others, and have time to explore Family Science Night.
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
To participate, complete this information and return it to Mrs. Gadley by Thursday November 14th.
Name  ________________________________________   Teacher ___________________________________
My wonder statement is:   I wonder______________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________________________
[bookmark: _GoBack]Each participant who registers by November 14th will receive a tri-fold project board. All projects will need to be turned in on Monday, December 1 at the main office or your child's classroom teacher. Contact Mrs. Gadley with any questions you may have. jcgadley@fcps.edu.

“The important thing is to not stop questioning”
Albert Einstein

